
2350 Brown Road, Auburn Hills, MI 48326 

o 248.373.2334  f 248.373.4909 republicservices.com 

April 5, 2019

Mr. Robert Joseph 

Michigan Department of Environment Quality 

Air Quality Division 

SE MI District 

27700 Donald Court 

Warren, Michigan 48092 

Subject: Violation Notice Response 

Oakland Heights Development, Inc. – MI-ROP-N6008-2015 

Auburn Hills, MI 

Dear Mr. Joseph; 

Oakland Heights Development, Inc. (OHD) requests a meeting with the MDEQ to discuss the events 
surrounding the flare downtime as well as our investigations into the causes and potential solutions going 
forward. We feel this will be more productive than back and forth letters and notices of violations and will 
allow us to answer any questions you may have. Following the meeting, OHD will provide a written response 
that reflects our discussions and more fully addresses the concerns MDEQ described in the February 11, 
2019 and March 25, 2019 Violation Notices.  

As such, we are hereby requesting an extension of time to respond to the MDEQ’s Violation Notice dated 
March 25, 2019, to allow us to conclude our analysis and meet with the MDEQ. 

To coordinate the meeting between the MDEQ and OHD, please contact Robb Moore at 810-655-6906. 

Sincerely, 

OAKLAND HEIGHTS DEVELOPMENT, INC. 

Robb Moore, P.E. 
Environmental Manager 

cc:   Ms. Mary Ann Dolehanty, DEQ 
Dr. Eduardo Olugar, DEQ 
Mr. Christopher Ethridge, DEQ 
Ms. Jenine Camilleri, DEQ 
Ms. Joyce Zhu, DEQ 
Mr. Greg Morrow, DEQ 
Mr. Alexander Whitlow, DEQ 
Site Operating Record
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